May 24, 2011

Dear Mobile Unit,
Thanks for coming to Sunbeam school this year. I really like the books I picked
out. I love reading and my favorite books were MacKenzie Blue and Diary of a Wimpy

Kid. I really hope you come back next year.

Sincerely,

Teela

Teela K.
Sunbeam School



May 24, 2011
Dear Mobile Unit,
Thank you for coming to our school and letting us borrow books. I

checked out Hannah Montana. I liked the book very much. I like Fairytales

and chapter books. My favorite book from the mobile unit was High School
Musical 2 because it was very interesting. I hope you come back again

someday soon.

Sincerely,

P nelld W,

Danielle W.
Sunbeam School



May 24, 2011

Dear Mobile Unit,

Thanks for coming to Sunbeam school this year. I liked all the books I took out.
Some of them were funny and some were really sad. Right now I am reading Miracle’s
Boys with my class. That book really makes me sad, but I will keep reading it because it

is so good. Thank you for coming and have a good summer.

Sincerely,

Jc&au a %L/

Jataija W.
Sunbeam School



May 24, 2011

Dear Mobile Unit,
Thanks for coming to our school this year. Thank you for bringing a lot of
different books and magazines. My favorite book was Teen Titan. Thanks again for

taking the time to visit us.

Sincerely,

TeCe S

Terrell S.
Sunbeam School



May 24, 2011

Dear Mobile Unit,
Thanks for coming to our school this year. I found a lot of new books to read and

enjoyed checking them out. [ especially liked Sleepover Girls and the book High School

Musical 3. I hope you come back next year.

Thank you,
Necmycha B

Na’Mycha B.
Sunbeam School



